
~rrA~.'TE; OF CONNECTIClJT 
DEPARTMENT CF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Avco Lycoming, Stratford Division 
Avco Corporation 
550 South Main Street 
Stratford, CT 06497 

Attention: John Fleming 

Gentlemen: 

Under Sections 22a-430-6 and 22a-430-7 of the Regulations of Connecticut 
State Agencies permit fees are now being required for all discharge permits. A 
copy of the regulations is enclosed for your review. 

The present system requires the payment of three fees: 

Tentative determination fee - required for issuance of all permits. 
·~ 

Payment of a permit issuance fee - required for issuance of all new 
permits. 

An annual fee required for issuance of a permit and thirty days before a 
permit anniversary date annually thereafter. 

The permit will be issued without an accompanying or incorporated order. 
Therefore the following fees are currently due: 

Tentative Determination Fee of $750.00 

Permit Issuance Fee of $650.00 

Annual Fee of $1,150.00 

Total fees= $2,550.00 

Please send a certified check or money order, payable to the Department of 
Environmental Protection, to: 

Terri Nelson 
State of Connecticut 
Department of Environmental Protection 
Water Compliance Unit 
122 Washington Street 
Hartford, CT 06106 

Phone: 

165 Capitol Avenue • Hartford, Connecticut 06106 
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Please place your STATE APPLICATION NO. (given above) on your check. 
Without this Application No. we will be unable to credit your payment and 
process your application. Th~ Water Compliance Unit will publish your public 
notice and bill you for this amount. 

Further review of your application cannot proceed until the tentative 
determination/permit issuance fee and annual fee are received. Your permit will 
not be issued until all these fees have been paid. Your permit will be revoked 
if these fees are not paid. 

If you have any questions please contact Marc Otfinoski of the Water 
Compliance Staff at 566-5903. 
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Enclosure 

cc: Terri Nelson 

SincerE;ily, 

~~~A(~ 
Principal Sanitary Engineer 
Water Compliance 




